
  

    

 
 
Dear Valued Members, 
 
Re: Precautionary Measures for Coronavirus Pandemic 
 
We are monitoring the situation closely as the health and safety of our members and employees 
is our top priority. In view of the advisory from the Center for Disease Control and other 
agencies, we encourage our members to use online and mobile banking. 
 
Below are some of the available services:  
 
Check deposits via Mobile App 
Balance inquiry 
Transfer money between accounts 
View e-Statement 
Loan payments 
Bill payment 
Manage debit card access 
Apply for loan 
Stop payment 
and many more... 
 
To find out more about Online Banking and to enroll click: 
https://bit.ly/2wgYYd1 
 
To find out more about the Mobile App and to download it click: 
https://bit.ly/3a16XcO 
 
We also offer CO-OP Shared branching services which allow you to access over 5000 ATMs 
nationwide. To find the nearest ATM or Shared branch, visit https://bit.ly/2QmOEai 
 
For any other services that require you to visit our branch, we encourage you to use our drive-
through services as our lobby services have been restricted.  Dallas members please follow the 
instructions on the lobby door. 

You may also use this FAQ link https://www.nizaricu.org/resources/faqs/ to get answers to 
some common questions. 

We appreciate your understanding of the situation and thank you for banking with us. 
  
Please feel free to contact Nizari PFCU at 281-921-8500 for any assistance. 
  
With warm regards, 
  
Nizari Progressive Federal Credit Union 
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